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Comments: The potential contamination to water quality from exploration drilling in the public is way over
exaggerated. The Jenny Gulch Final EA document describes potential impacts of the project and nowhere does it
indicate that there is significant risk to water quality from this exploration project.

Most (if not all) water contamination from mining operations can be mitigated and prevented. And there is usually
no measurable impact to water quality from exploration activities.



